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Don't think that gun toting advocates in Wisconsin have stopped smiling yet.  Onalaska's Hubert
Hoffman is vice president of Wisconsin Carry Inc. And he's  more than a bit optimistic about the
possibility of a new state law allowing  concealed carry with Republicans sweeping to power in
Madison after Tuesday's  voting. Although he recognizes the process might have to be put on
hold due to  Republican campaign promises about balancing budgets, cutting government 
spending and stopping the high speed rail line.   But, after that, Hoffman  expects concealed
carry to become law relatively quickly. Probably within a  year.  
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